

## Communiqué - People's Panel Meeting no 5. 30 June 2018

The fifth meeting of the re:imagine Gold Creek Country Club People's Panel was held at the Country Club on 30 June 2018. The meeting was chaired by Ms Helen Leayr and 13 members of the People's Panel attended. Secretariat support and consultation services were provided by April McFadden.

Minutes of People's Panel 3 and 4 were ratified with some further amendments.

Ms Ellen Samuels of The Communication Link presented the Listening Report which summarises community feedback received during the re:imagine phase 1 consultation activities. A copy of her presentation is here [insert link when available].

Members of the People Panel then drafted a final statement from the People's Panel work which will be posted to the re:imagine website.

It was agreed that this concludes the work of the People's Panel for phase 1. A number of members of the Panel expressed an interest in being involved in future activities as required.

On behalf of the re:imagine project ,Ms Leayr expressed her appreciation to the members of the People's Panel for their significant contribution to the process.